
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 29 July 2004 

12. MARSHLAND ROAD – TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT 
 
 The Board considered a report on the results of the community consultation and seeking approval for 

final design, tender and construction of the cycle lanes on Marshland Road from Shirley Road/ 
New Brighton Road to Joy Street. 

 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That approval be given to proceed with final design tender and construction of the cycle lanes 

on Marshland Road from Shirley Road/New Brighton Road to Joy Street (Stage 1). 
 
 2. That the Shirley/Papanui Board endorse the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board 

recommendations tabled at the meeting. 
 
 3. To recommend to the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee that a pedestrian crossing 

facility be given priority in the vicinity of Hercules Street and that the Chair and Deputy 
Chairperson make a submission in support of this recommendation.  

 
 4. That the Shirley/Papanui and Burwood/Pegasus Community Boards facilitate a public meeting 

to give feedback to the residents on the plan for the balance of the work. 
 
 5. That the Shirley/Papanui Community Board request a seminar meeting for all Community Board 

members on pedestrian crossings and the new process on budget provision. 
 
 


